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WECA Holiday Luminaries and Carriage Rides are a huge success.  We had 4 hours of 
horse drawn carriage rides plus hot chocolate, cookies, an outdoor fire, and a visit by 
Santa!!   
 
Here are pictures from the night. 

 
 
 
It was a great WECA community event.  It was a great team effort and I heard a lot of 
positive comments.  We have a great group of WECA board members and street reps.   
  
I want to personally thank Connie, Dawn, and Gerry and the others who helped to 
prepare and implement the WECA carriage rides last night.   Thank You!  
  
I enjoyed hearing from the grandmother that had always dreamed of riding in a horse 
drawn carriage.  And the kids that said this is like a fairy tale.   
  
We had a few issues about starting a little late and adjusting our ride route, but it seemed 
to have worked out well making the route modification.  That was part of the unknown 



that we had when planning this event.  We were blessed with dry weather.  Please let me 
know if anyone has as comments or suggestions. 
 
In addition, the Meinhart’s at 4400 Big Walnutview Dr were selected as the Holiday 
Light Winner by WBNS 10TV by Chris Bradley on 12/19/08 on the 6:00 News.   
  
I thought that Toby the horse did a great job pulling the carriage.  If anyone would like to 
know about the carriage company, here is their web site. 
http://www.granvillecarriage.com/ 
 
 
 
And Toby, the work horse:   
 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.granvillecarriage.com/

